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The special called budget meeting was held at 5:00pm on August 24, 2020 with all members present.  Chairman 

Jones called the meeting to order.   

 

Finance Officer, Amanda Coldiron, shared line items for the 2020-21 budget.  The attached document contains 

each item request and the final approval status of each item.  

 

Superintendent, Dr. Eisa Cox, shared the calendar waiver request for inclement weather which would allow the 

district to begin on August 16, 2021.  Dr. Beckworth made the motion to approve and Polly Jones provided the 

second for the unanimous approval.   

 

For information, Finance Officer, Amanda Coldiron and Superintendent, Dr. Eisa Cox shared the expenditures for 

school nutrition during Covid.  Dr. Cox shared concern over the decreased number of meals served on the hybrid 

model, Plan B, and the potential impact it may have on child nutrition staffing. 

 

There being no further business, Chairman Jones declared the meeting adjourned following a motion by Dianne 

Eldreth and a second by Keith McClure.  

 


